
RCW 47.36.040  Furnished by department, paid for by counties and 
cities.  The department, upon written request, shall cause to be 
manufactured, painted, and printed, and shall furnish to any county 
legislative authority or the governing body of any incorporated city 
or town, directional signboards, guide boards, and posts of the 
uniform state standard of color, shape, and design for the erection 
and maintenance thereof by the county legislative authority or the 
governing body of any incorporated city or town upon the roads and 
streets within their respective jurisdictions. The directional 
signboards, guide boards, and posts shall be manufactured and 
furnished, as aforesaid, pursuant to written request showing the 
number of signs desired and the directional or guide information to be 
printed thereon. The department shall fix a charge for each signboard, 
guide board, and post manufactured and furnished as aforesaid, based 
upon the ultimate cost of the operations to the department, and the 
county legislative authority, from the county road fund, and the 
governing body of any incorporated city or town, from the street fund, 
shall pay the charges so fixed for all signboards, guide boards, and 
posts so received from the department.  [1984 c 7 § 189; 1961 c 13 § 
47.36.040. Prior: 1945 c 178 § 1, part; 1937 c 53 § 48, part; Rem. 
Supp. 1945 § 6400-48, part; prior: 1931 c 118 § 1, part; RRS § 6308-1, 
part; 1923 c 102 § 1, part; 1917 c 78 § 1, part; RRS § 6303, part.]
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